To Whom It May Concern:

has been my student
at Brooklyn College, and has done research
for me in the course of this time.

I consider her one of the finest students I
ever had. She has a superb fund of knowledge,
a sharp intellect, and a healthy intellectual
curiosity.

I have found her to be especially proficient
in research. The papers she has done under me
have been of the highest quality.

I unhesitatingly recommend her to the graduate
school of her choice.

Sincerely yours,

-

DR. NORMAN LAMM
Visiting Professor of
Judaic Studies
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